Mr. Adam Washington
Montgomery, Alabama 36104
December 6, 2010
Mr. Baron Churchill
Montgomery, Alabama 36104
Dear Baron,
As our first year in town nears its end, my family and I would like to express our utmost appreciation to you and your family for warmly accepting us in the neighborhood.  We look forward to sharing more years with you.
It was hard for us, especially our kids, to leave our previous home where we have stayed for fifteen years.  But it was a must for us to move since my job required me to move here.  You and your kids have welcomed us and have made us feel at home right away.  Our kids easily became friends and your kids were able to help our children adjust to the change more quickly.  Great neighbors like you are such a blessing!
Thank you again and a blessed Christmas and new year to all.
Sincerely,
Adam

